
Spring 2024 Newsletter  
 

• Off street Parking rules in the City of Tonawanda end April 1st. You can then park in the street 

overnight without getting a ticket. This rule is in effect until October 1, 2024 when the rules change 

back to “no overnight street parking”.  

• Lawn cutting operations will begin soon. If THA is conducting grass cutting in your area, please go 

inside and take children inside for everyone’s protection. A separate notification will follow later in 

the Spring.  

o Want to be notified when THA is cutting the grass? Sign up for text alerts to know when we 

are performing grass cutting operations.  

• Board Meeting dates and times are posted at www.tonha.org including the Virtual Link for remote 

access to the meeting.  

• Our Office receives many inquires as to the rules pertaining to pets, and in particular to dogs. THA 

has not changed it rules regarding dogs as pets. THA does not allow dogs as pets. But, the Law 

regarding Emotional Support Animals (ESA) has changed, and THA has to follow those Laws as they 

exist today.  

o THA cannot deny a person an apartment if they are medically permitted to have an ESA 

under what is known as “reasonable accommodation” law. THA has forms and a process for 

requesting an ESA. Forms are and have been available on our website www.tonha.org for 

more than a year.  

o By Law THA cannot restrict the type, breed or size of an ESA dog. 

o There is a difference between an ESA and a Service Animal. They are not the same thing, 

and paperwork is required for either. For further information please contact the THA Office. 

• Easter Egg Hunt  

Please join us in celebrating the coming of spring with an Easter egg hunt for your little ones! 

There will be two separate spots for different age groups 

DATE: Saturday, April 6th 

TIME: 11:30 AM till they are all found. (Normally about 30 mins or so) 

LOCATION: Courtyard 2 off Gibson Street 

Please meet up with Skye McGraw outside of 230E Gibson 

• There is an ongoing coloring contest. Pick up your entry in the Office. Every month Tenant Rep 

Dawn Wells will draw a winner.  

• Gibson Street apartments will be getting new roofs in 2024 for the balance (23) of the buildings 

that have not yet been re-roofed. Tenants will be notified as we progress across the property with 

the roofing crew.  

• Spring weather reminder – There is no bike riding, skating, basketball etc in the THA parking lots. 

No play at all is allowed in the parking lot for the safety of your children  
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